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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project summary 

Stage 1 of the Darlinghurst Public School upgrade is nearing completion. 

When Stage 1 has been finished, the following facilities will be available for the school to use:  

• 9 new teaching and learning spaces  
• 3 preschool classrooms  
• A new library 

Next steps 
 
In order to limit disruption to students, the school is anticipated to move into the new facilities following the NAPLAN 
examinations in May 2022.  

Stage 2 construction works will start after the school has moved into the new facilities delivered in Stage 1. Stage 2 will 
provide more new learning and teaching spaces, a new hall and canteen and covered outdoor learning areas (COLAs). 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on 1300 482 651. 
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